URGENT NOTE
Dear Members,
Due to the changing weather forecast for rain all morning and afternoon, we have decided to move the 2021 AGM to Sunday 21st August at 10.00am. We apologise for this late notice, but the weather forecast has deteriorated to a level where we could not hold the meeting externally.
And therefore, to ensure the meeting can be held safely we have moved to Sunday, I will be on site to catch any members who missed this E-mail or do not have an email address.
 Regards
Doug Blackwell

On behalf of the Pretoria Road Committee
 
